From: Alexandra

To: Mary Gourley
Subject: Item #17, NO more construction of new gas stations
Date: Tuesday, April 05, 2022 8:26:58 PM

Hello- I strongly support the position that CONGAS takes on the construction of
new gas stations. There is simply no need to invest in fossil fuel infrastructure in
Sebastopol! There are enough fuel depots in our town. I am perfectly happy with
the existing ones. I have a hybrid vehicle and still need to visit a gas station...
Let’s send a message out to the rest of Sonoma county - Sebastopol BANS any new
gas stations!

Sincerely, A. Mc Donald and B. Croll

Sebastopol, Ca.





